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Welcome to the Colusa County Substitute Consortium (CC SC), a part of Colusa County Office 
of Education (CCOE). We are thrilled to extend a warm welcome to you as a prospective 
member of our Substitute Consortium. Your interest in joining our team is greatly appreciated 
and we look forward to the possibility of working with you. 

Our Substitute Consortium is committed to providing high-quality education and support to our 
students and schools throughout Colusa County, and substitutes play a crucial role in achieving 
this mission. Your willingness to step in and support our schools when needed is invaluable, and 
we're excited to have you as part of our team. 

As a member of our Substitute Consortium, you can expect: 

1. Flexibility: We understand that substitute teaching requires adaptability and we strive to 
offer flexible assignments that accommodate your schedule and preferences. 

2. Community: You will be joining a community of dedicated professionals who are 
passionate about education and committed to providing a positive learning experience 
for all students throughout Colusa County. 

3. Competitive Compensation: We offer competitive compensation to recognize the value 
of your work and dedication. 

To start the process of becoming a substitute teacher with our Consortium, please follow the 
instructions provided on the CCSC website https://www.colusacountysubs.net/how-to-begin,  
which includes the necessary forms and details about the next steps in the onboarding process. 

We encourage you to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance at any point in the 
process. Our team is dedicated to help and ensure that your transition into the Colusa County 
Substitute Consortium is as smooth as possible. Please feel free to contact the Human Resources 
Department at 530-458-0350 or at hr@ccoe.net. 

Thank you for considering becoming a part of our Consortium team. We look forward to the 
opportunity to work together and make a positive impact on students' education. 

Once again, welcome to our Substitute Consortium. We are excited to have you on board and are 
confident that you will be an invaluable addition to our team. 

Sincerely, 

Sabrina 
Director of Human Resources 
Colusa County Office of Education 
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